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Dear Chair Dembrow, Vice-Chair Weber, and members of the Senate Education 

Committee, 

 

My name is Clare Lanusse, and for the sake of transparency, I am a Legislative 

Assistant for Senator Dembrow. However, my written testimony is from my own lived 

experience as a parent to three Oregon students in grades 4, 8 and 11, and is not a 

reflection of my employer or employment.  

 

I am writing in support of SB 596. Oregon needs to improve its services and offerings 

to Talented and Gifted (TAG) students, and SB 596 adds much needed transparency 

and accountability around TAG identification and the effectiveness of provided 

services so we can do better as a state. 

 

Please vote yes on SB 596. 


